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Keeping in touch 
There are lots of ways for 

you to keep in touch. 
Website: 
See below 
Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 
Childcare Services 

By phone: 
Abby: 07796000413 
Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 
admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 
In personal 

We will always make time 
to speak to you at club! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Invoicing 
 

Spring Term 2017 
statements and January 
invoices will be sent out 

before school breaks 
up. Please make sure you 

are paying the exact 
amount on the invoice. 

 
NEW STAFF  

We are very pleased to 
announce that Beth and Eve 
have joined the Fusion Family, 

on a Monday After School.. 
Please introduce yourself to 

them and give them a 
friendly smile J 

CHRISTMAS FETE 
 
Thank you for all your wonderful help 
in making the Christmas Decorations 

for the Secret Room – it looked 
fantastic!! 

 

Another reminder- there is a 
lot of illness going around at 
present and we would refer 

you to our Sickness and 
Illness policy, 48 hours clear 

is required before your 
child/ren return to Fusion. 

Becca and 
Rowan Travelling 

 
We are saying Bon 

Voyage to Becca and 
Rowan until Easter whilst 
they  travel the world! 

Have fun and don’t miss 
us too much!! 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
 

Well done to everyone who took 
part in the Pyjama Party on 8th 

November. We still have donations 
to come but we have raised £70.25 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
Tuesday 19th December 

We are open as normal and will 
collect the children at 2pm. The extra 
1 hour and 15 minutes is a good will 

gesture from Fusion. 
 

FUSION WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Look out in the post – there may be something for 
you!!!  


